

PAKISTAN AIR LINE PILOTS' ASSOCIATION

AFFILIATED WITH:
INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF AIR LINE PILOT'S ASSOCIATIONS &
INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT WORKERS FEDERATION.

FLASH

السلام عليكم ,Dear Members

March 19, 2020.

PALPA Executive Committee takes this opportunity to appreciate and praise the selfless, untiring and courageous efforts made by our members during pandemic COVID-19.

It is needless to mention that we are the only few men and women standing tall and doing our duties to the best of our abilities, when rest of the world prefers social distancing.

In the given conditions, where not even the required protective measures are being taken by our management, we have still been ready and up to the task, to bring back the families to their loved ones.

These sacrifices and selfless efforts shall always be remembered in the books of history in golden words. It is assured that your Executive Committee stands behind each and every member. We would further like to assure you that we shall keep pushing the management for the best possible measures, safety procedures and protective processes to be implemented to make our aircraft and cockpits, in particular, cleaner, safe and disinfected for the safe conduct of our duties.

Once again we salute our heroes who have stood by firmly to defeat unprecedented situation with full zeal and zest.

May God keep all of us healthy, safe and protected.

With Best Regards,

Capt. Narejo

GENERAL SECRETARY